
 
 
 
 
 
May 12, 2020 

Re: Fresh Produce “Piggyback” 2020-2021 

Alvord Unified School District  
Ms. Dusty Nevatt 

 
 

Sunrise Produce Company was awarded the contract for Distribution of Fresh Produce 
for Riverside USD, which is based on their “RFP” Request for Proposal #2017/18-12 Fresh 
Produce. The original term of the contract initiated on July 1, 2018 through June 30, 2019. The 
contract is being extended to Sunrise Produce for the 2020-2021 school year in accordance with 
the “Piggyback” clause which allows your district to purchase Fresh Produce with the same 
terms and conditions pursuant to sections 20118 (K-12) and 20652 (community colleges) of the 
Public Contracts Code. 

Sunrise Produce Company would like to extend this “Piggyback” offer to your district for 
the 2020-2021 school year. 

 
Sincerely, 

Lisa Marquez 

Lisa Andrea Marquez 
Sunrise Produce Company 
Executive Vice President 
951-757-5972 
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